
From: Holly Erdman
To: Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Jesse Cox
Subject: RE: Request for Comment CB-19-00007 Needham
Date: Friday, April 19, 2019 8:48:17 AM

Jeremy,
 
Public health has no issues or concerns with this proposal. 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Holly Erdman
Environmental health specialist
Kittitas county public health department
507 N. Nanum street, suite 102
Ellensburg, wa. 98926
 
509-962-7580
 
 
 

From: Jeremy Johnston 
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 9:16 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson; Jesse Cox; Holly Erdman; Pat Nicholson
Subject: Request for Comment CB-19-00007 Needham
 
Good Morning,
 
CDS is requesting comment from all interested agencies on the parcel combination CB-19-00007
Needham. A link to the application materials is provided below. The comment period will end
Monday April 22, 2019 at 5pm. CDS will assume your agency has no issues with the application if
comment is not submitted by this time. A link to the application information is provided below.
Thank you.
 
 
CB-19-00007 Needham
 
Jeremy Johnston, MURP                                    
Kittitas County CDS, Planner                                                                               
(509) 962-7065                                                                                      
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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